
PARISH LEADERSHIP 
Fr. Shoby Chettiyath . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Pastor 
Kelly Harter . . . . . . Administrative Assistant 
Janice Fabro . . . . . . . . . . . . .Office Assistant 
Sandra Crockett. . . . . . . . . . PSR Coordinator 
Teresa Hanafin . . . . . . . . . . . .RCIA Director 
Anneliese Reeves . . . . . . . . . .Music Minister 
Paula Foster . . . . . . . . .Rectory Housekeeper 
Jodie Goodson . . . . . . . . Cleaning Custodian  
Tim Potthoff . . . . .Pastoral Council President 

417-988-4500 

Randall Moots . . . . . . . . . . . Finance Council 
417-880-4925 

 

Parish Office Hours 
 Monday ~ Thursday 8:30-4:00  

Bulletin deadline:  Wednesday, 12:00 pm 
 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday Masses: Saturday, 4:00 pm;  

Sunday,  8:00 am & 10:30 am 
Weekday Mass: Tuesday-Friday, 8:00 am 

 

Reconciliation 
3:00-3:45 Saturdays in the Confessional  

or by appointment. 
 

Adoration 
 7:00 pm Wednesdays 

 

Anointing, Baptism & Marriage 
 Call the Parish Office to schedule.   

Marriages-call 10 months prior to possible date. 
 

 
 

ORGANIZATIONS  
of ST. JOSEPH 

 

St. Joseph Men’s Club 
Meets last Sunday of the month at 6:00 pm 

Mr. Nathan Waller, President  
(785) 294-2755 / npwaller@gmail.com 

 

PCCW 
Meets the last Saturday of the month at 9:00 am 

Bobbie Emery, President, (417) 209-4387  
 
 

Parish School Of Religion 
Classes held 9:10-10:15 Sunday morning Aug-May  

Sandra Crockett, PSR Coordinator 
(417) 860-6947 / stjoebpsr@gmail.com 

 

Adult Education 
Classes held 9:10-10:15 Sunday morning, Sept-May  

Paula Foster, Adult Education Coordinator 
(417) 744-8523 / Fostersr8@att.net 

 

Youth Group 
Anne Hickman 

 St. Joseph Youth Group-Billings 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
Meets the third Sunday of the month at 1:30 pm 

Mrs. Pat Hutton, President (417) 732-6180  
Pantry Day ~ 2nd Saturday monthly 

 

Evangelization 
Queen of Heaven Solitude 

(417) 744-2011 
 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Meets Wednesday mornings after 8 am Mass  

Read this bulletin online at parishesonline.com 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 
320 NW Washington Avenue ; P.O. Box 100, Billings, MO 65610~0100  

Parish Office 417-744-2490; Rectory 417-289-6035 
stjosephbillinmo@aol.com; www.stjosephbillingsmo.org 

 

 

“Do not be afraid, just have faith.”  God does not rejoice in our    
demise or our destruction.  Rather, He made us in His image and 
desired that we have life.  He also desires that we be healed and 
know His loving touch.  There is great power in an embrace offered 
in love.  The touch of another can heal wounds and restore life.  
There is also power in faith.  Faith can turn us toward the truth and 

turn us toward God.  Both love and faith can lead us to hope that no matter what 
we encounter, God will continue to sustain us in being.  He will not allow us to 
perish.  God can profoundly change how we see Him, ourselves, and one another.  
God desires that we turn toward Him and be healed of all that wounds and binds 
us, so that we can be free and enjoy the fullness of life.  We are asked to arise 
and walk proudly with this life-giving faith.  Reach out and share this faith with 
someone this week, so that they, too, can receive God’s life-changing embrace 
and heed His call to wholeness.  There are many in our world wandering around 
aimlessly without hope.  Bring it to them. 

God bless you and remain blessed!                                            

     Fr. Shoby 



Jun 27 All Masses 
6:00 pm 

2nd Collection: Peter’s Pence 
Men’s Club Meeting 

Jun 30 7:00 pm Adoration 

Jul 2 8:00 am First Friday Mass & Devotions 

Jul 3 10:00 am First Saturday Rosary 

Jul 3 & 
4 

All Masses 2nd Collection: St. Vincent de Paul Pantry 
Parish Office Closed 

Jul 7 7:00 pm Adoration 

Jul 10 7:30 am St. Vincent de Paul Pantry Day 

Jul 11 All Masses 2nd Collection:  Maintenance Reserve Fund 

Jul 14 7 pm Adoration 

July 21 7 pm Adoration 

Stateside:  Robert Alsup, Chris Batchman, Jason Boyer, Kirsten Davis, Chelsey 
Greco, Tristan Greco, Alex Stimpson, Clayton Taylor, Elaina Wetz, Austin Williams 

PRAY FOR OUR COUNTRY, 
OUR MILITARY, AND 

THEIR FAMILIES 

Jennifer Williams, Gwinda Fors, Georgia Shively, Crystal Rinker, Vaughn Mikeworth, Ron McKay, Kris Booth, Susan 
Mitchell, John  Nicholson, Glenn Phibbs, Irma Carlini, Jerri Mehl, Jerry Langley, Jim Laban, Pam Gideon, Opal Mowry, 
Kurt & Bettye Boswell, Patty Hicker, Ernie Moentnish, Alvin Moentnish, Frank Urban, Ty Laney, Jim Verfurth, Robin 
Love, Wayne & Harlene Harter, Ruth Clark, Wally Wetzel,  Patricia Caviness, Teresa Mehl, Catherine Mehl, Raymond 
Mehl, Trey Hart, Janice Gill, Pat Hutton, Ed & Barbara  Zahner, Ron Cafourek, Raymond Garbee, Agnes Hayward, 
Heidi & Don Carpenter, Dale Lear, Juanita Steinbaugh, Steve Netzer, Ted & Alice Verfurth, Miles Emerson, Jean    
Hendricks, Butch Hendricks, Joe Elwood, end to abortion & infanticide, all caregivers, all intentions—We also          

remember in prayer those of our parish family who are battling chronic illnesses and those who are homebound and no longer able to attend 
Mass due to present health concerns. 

 

PRAYER LIST UPDATES  Please call the Parish Office (744-2490) when you or someone you know would like to be added to the bulletin Prayer List. We are 
happy to add names as needed, and only ask that you keep us updated when those names should be removed. We try to leave them on for three months only, 
but will certainly continue to list them as needed.  

 

Prayer Intercessors: Gail 417/493-5052, Mary 417/619-1611, Juanita 417/744-2045, Judy 417/744-4430, Sharon 417/695-2207 

June 29-July 4 

Tue 
8:00 am 

Fr. Bill Huggins Sat  
4:00 pm 

Dennis Sondermann 

Wed 
8:00 am 

Irene Fabro Sun  
8:00 am 

Parish Family Intentions 

Thu  
8:00 am 

Parishioners 
Celebrating July 

Birthdays &  
Anniversaries 

Sun  
10:30 am 

Floyd Burger 

Fri 
8:00 am 

Tom & Audrey 
Yuranko 

  

Today’s reading from St. Paul explains the “divine         
economy” of stewardship—“The relief of others ought not 
to impoverish you; there should be a certain equality.  Your 

plenty at the present time should supply their need  
so that surplus may in turn one day supply your need.” 

July 3 & 4 

 4:00 pm  8:00 am 10:30 am 

LECTOR Chuck Hubbert Tim Potthoff Bonnie King 

SERVER Volunteer Dan Hanafin Jack Hedgpeth 

USHERS 
Debbie Clutter 

Volunteer 

Dale Waller 

Nathan Waller 

Mike King 

Jason Hedgpeth 

 

June 20 
Weekly Env: $2,830    Plate: $94    Mass: $50    Candles: $53 

Maintenance: $4,271 
 

Special Collections:  Pantry: $5   Peter’s Pence: $50    Cath Comm: $430  

Text DONATE to 73256 or go to  
https://abundant.co/stjoseph-billingsmo/give  

or click the “Giving” Button found on our website 

SUPPORT 
OUR 

PARISH 

Come enjoy coffee, donuts &  

fellowship  after the  

8:00 Sunday morning Mass. 



PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL ELECTION 

IN 2021 
 

In the coming weeks, you will be hearing 
a lot about the Parish Pastoral Council. In 
short, the Parish Pastoral Council is a         
consultative body responsible to the   
pastor who is the administrator of the 

parish and, as such, is responsible to the Bishop.  The Council 
assists the pastor by its vision of what the parish is called to 
become in its life (Canon 536, §2).  

 

Council members perform a work of service to the parish,  
acting as representatives of the St. Joseph community and as 
consultants to the pastor/parochial administrator.  The Pastoral 
Council should be a reflection of our parish community itself 
representing the voice of our varied demographics—youth & 
adults, men & women, moms & dads, married & single      
persons, life-long & more newly initiated Catholics, 4:00 
pm/8:00am &10:30 am Mass attendees, parishioners from 
local communities-Billings, Republic, Marionville, Clever, 
Crane,  etc.  
 

Every three years, an election is held for three members for a 
three-year term. Elected members and a representative from 
each of the nine standing parish committees form the council, 
which reviews goals, objectives and priorities on a monthly 
basis. 
  

An election of new members will take place in September.  In 
August, we will seek nominations for the voting ballot.  But 
first, today and in the coming weeks, I ask you to prayerfully 
consider your participation in this process by discerning who 
among our parish community would be good representatives 
to serve.  Who do you believe will help our parish start afresh 
as outlined in the new Norms for Parish Pastoral Councils?  
Who can bring new ideas, new attitudes, and move us forward 
from “maintenance to mission” focusing on our spiritual 
growth?  

 Is it you? 

ON BECOMING 
A CATHOLIC 

 

St. Augustine was right:  
 

“Lord, you have made us for yourself,  
and our hearts are restless until they rest in you.”   

 

We are all wired for God.  There is a hunger in us that    
nothing in this world can possibly satisfy.  Only Jesus can 
lead us to the heavenly banquet; and that’s why we must  
follow Him. 
 

Have people mentioned to you that they wish they had your 
faith or that they’re thinking about becoming a Catholic? 
Here is an opportunity for someone you know (and you too!)  
to learn more about our Catholic faith and becoming      
Catholic. 
 

Our RCIA Team at St. Joseph Church will be holding       
inquiry sessions beginning August 29 about the Catholic 
faith. This is a time to come and ask questions about         
Catholicism and to also learn how you become a Catholic.  
 

There is no obligation to continue after the inquiry sessions.  
Phone or email me for more information or call or email the 
parish office at 744-2490 / stjosephbillinmo@aol.com. 
 
 

Please encourage your family, friends and neighbors, who 
have interest in Catholicism, to come and investigate.  
 

Teresa Hanafin, RCIA Director, 417-840-6154 

SAVE THE DATE: 

PSR and  

SACRAMENTAL  

REGISTRATION:             
SUNDAY, AUGUST 22              

                                9:00-10:15 AM 
 

Yes, it’s only June, but please carefully consider being a part 
of PSR beginning in August. We will need catechists and 
classroom aides for Sundays and...STUDENTS!   Parents of 
PSR kids: It’s a great way to live out your faith as an        
example to your children!  

FIRST SACRAMENTS 
The time of First Sacraments is a beautiful and special     
moment for each family and child, as for the first time they 
find forgiveness in the sacrament of Reconciliation and are 
fed in the sacrament of the Eucharist. We prepare these 
young members of the faith in their first two years of grade 
school faith formation.   The sacrament of Baptism is a pre-
requisite for receiving these sacraments.  
 

Each fall, sacramental registration information is given to the 
second grade students of our grade school faith formation 
programs and registered parishioners with second graders at 
Catholic schools. NOTE:  Parents of Catholic school       
children should participate in the PSR/Sacramental           
Registration day or contact the PSR Office to ensure that we 
have their name(s). 

https://holyangelschurch.com/elementary-faith-formation-k-5


Meeting This Sunday:  
June 27, 6 p.m. 

 

All men of the parish are invited to 
attend the monthly Men’s Club 

Meetings on the last Sunday of the 
month at 6:00 p.m.   

Come enjoy a meal and fellowship! 

OUR PARISH BULLETIN 
Beginning next weekend, July 3 & 4, the ushers will        
distribute our parish bulletin after Mass each week. You may 
also view The Bulletin online at www.parishesonline.com 
with new publications posting on Thursdays. There, you may 
view and download the complete bulletin as a PDF. The   
Bulletin will also continue to be emailed to parishioners for 
whom we have email addresses.  If you have not been      
receiving the bulletin by email, please contact the parish   
office to update your contact information.  We will stop 
mailing the bulletin to parishioner’s homes with the         
exception of those who are home-bound.  Non-home-bound 
parishioners who wish to receive a bulletin by mail are asked 
to make a request through the parish office by phone or 
email. 

If you would like to receive 
Holy Communion in your 
home, please let Fr. Sugu 

know.  Just call or email the 
parish office. He is happy 

to be in touch with you 
about coordinating  regular 

visits. 


